


The Port of Redwood City would like to invite your organization to 
be part of our celebration at PortFest - Day on the Bay Adventures 
2024. During this event, we will have live music, boat tours, activ-

ities and games for children, food trucks, craft booths, and so much 
more. PortFest is a community event that is free to all members of 

the public.

We are looking for businesses and organizations to partner with us 
and play a part in this community event. Your involvement would 
not only contribute to our event, but show support and highlight 

your philanthropic spirit within the community.

If you’re interested in joining our efforts and support, please select 
from our event sponsorship packages on the following page. Events 
like ours are important to our community and we would love to have 

you involved!

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions by email, twagner@ 
redwoodcityport.com or calling, 650-306-4150.

Sincerely, 
Trish Wagner

Port of Redwood City










